
Spring 2020 

2ND QUARTER 
STAY CONNECTED 





Charmy Advincula, is our Spring 2020 
             recipient of Coastal Bend Blood 

Center’s 
 

Employee Spotlight Award 
 

Thank you, Charmy, for your ongoing        
commitment and desire to excellence. 



 

“You can still go out and 

give blood. Social distancing 

does not have to mean social 

disengagement.”  

 

   VADM Jerome M. Adams, 

    U.S. Surgeon General 

*Memorial Day  
Monday, May 25, 2020 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR PREFERRED PARTNERS   
 

 

 

 

 

We are so grateful for our amazing community partners who have always supported 

the Blood Center and especially during these last couple of weeks. We did not want 

to acknowledge only one because this was a community effort. We could not have 

continued to save lives without the help of these local businesses who made sure to 

step up and host blood drives at their locations. We sincerely thank you and we 

look forward to continuing to save many more lives together.  


